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At Linton Village College we are lucky to have a Student Senate that actively contributes to 

the running of the school. 

 

I am involved in The Senate and, along with Will and Lilian, LVC’s Head Students, House 

Captains and Prefects, I meet regularly and work alongside the College’s staff House Leads 

and Ms Price, Inclusion Lead. LVC has four houses: Voyager, Endeavour, Pioneer and 

Discovery. 

 

We meet once every two weeks and discuss up and coming events and how we can 

contribute to the school and the wider Linton community. The Senate helps to organise and 

run regular competitive House Events with input from House Leads. It is also a valuable 

opportunity for us to voice our opinions and suggestions. We also hold forums with the wider 

student body to gain student voice on topics such as catering, behaviour and the curriculum. 

We have also recently met with our local Member of Parliament, Lucy Frazer. 

 

In terms of charitable endeavours, we have been involved in fundraising and meeting with 

the Friends of LVC to support with our annual sponsored walk which raises valuable funds to 

enrich our educational experiences and learning environment at LVC. Last term, The Senate 

was also involved in organising charitable events such as our Christmas jumper day raising 

money for Tom’s Trust, the reverse advent collection for Jimmy’s in Cambridge and the 

‘Bearpee Challenge’ for Children in Need. 

 

We are looking forward to 2024 and opportunities to raise further money for worthy causes 

over the coming year.  

 

Rupert Warden-Hill, Deputy Head Student 

Linton Village College 

 

 

 


